

نموذج اختبار منتصف الفصل وأوراق عمل مجابة للدكتور رجب أبو البراء



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى الثامن ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-10-21 13:36:39

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب | اختبارات الكترونية | اختبارات | حلول | عروض بوربوينت | أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي | ملخصات وتقارير | مذكرات وبنوك | الامتحان النهائي | للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: رجب أبو البراء

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الثامن



صفحة المناهج
القطرية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الثامن والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

نموذج اختبار منتصف الفصل وأوراق عمل غير مجابة للدكتور رجب أبو البراء

1

أوراق عمل الفرقان منتصف الفصل غير مجابة

2

أوراق عمل الفرقان منتصف الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية

3

أوراق عمل إثرائية تحضيرية لاختبار منتصف الفصل غير مجابة

4

نموذج اختبار منتصف الفصل مع الحل

5

The Doctor In English

المراجعة الشاملة
منتصف ترم أول للصف الثامن



■ مع زيد الهادة خليك مستأنس
■ التكرار يعلم الشطار



تواصل معنا عبر واتساب

31241000



التفوق يبدأ من هنا
مع الدكتور
رجب ابو البراء



Language function



A: How was the English test?

B:



A- I t was a piece of cake.

B- Happy to see you.

C- Lucky you.

D- Sorry to hear that



A: Guess what! I have won competition.

B:



A- What a surprise!

B- What a bad day!

C- What's up!

D- What's new!



A:.....?

B: My team lost the final.



A- You never know.

B- It is a piece of cake.

C- Why the long face.

D- Take it easy.

Reading

Read and answer the following questions:

Smoking

No one can deny that smoking is one the worst habit ever. Many people would agree that smoking is a drug and is highly addictive. Smoking can actually do more damage to your body than you think it can. Smoking needs to be stopped and I am here to tell you why.

First, you are in charge of your health. You might choose the unhealthy choice and that's fine! Unfortunately, smoking also affects others. Did you know that when you're smoking, your children can inhale your smoke and could get sick without even knowing? This is called passive smoking.

Secondly, why would you pay an amount of money for a pack of cigarettes?

Cigarettes are harmful and are a disgrace; they cause bad breath, they are a bad, filthy habit and they make you look unattractive. Do you really want to be a bad role model to children? So why do you buy them?

Finally, and most importantly, smoking will increase your chances of cancer or other sicknesses and may cost you your life. Imagine that, you're buying a cigarette packet, and exchanging your life for it! Furthermore, it has been known that mothers who smoke during pregnancy increase the chance of their children being affected, and even being born with disabilities. Smoking is a deadly habit.

Use the information in the story to answer the questions below.



1. What is the text MALLY about?



- A. **Smoking is a bad habit**
- B. pregnant mothers
- C. packets of tobacco
- D. diseases and deaths



2. What is the writer opinion about smoking?



- A. He thinks it is healthy.
- B. **He is against smoking.**
- C. He encourages smoking.
- D. He supports smoking.



3. What sicknesses may you have if you smoke?



- A. headache
- B. heart attack
- C. **cancer**
- D. fever



4. Who can be affected by passive smoking?



- A. **Children.**
- B. Only plants.
- C. Just animals.
- D. Plants and animals



5. What do Cigarettes cause?



they cause bad breath



6. How do you look if you smoke?



look unattractive

《VOCABULARY》

Choose the correct answer



1. My father is waiting me, I am in a -----



A. notice

B. sign

C. **hurry**

D. free



2. My friend tamer began to.....Karate.



A. go

B. do

C. **play**

D. collect



3. My teacher Nader always gets angry. He is very... ..



- A. shy
- B. easy-going
- C. confident
- D. **quick-tempered**



4. I don't eat since yesterday. I need..... to eat.



- A. **something**
- B. anything
- C. nothing
- D. everything



5. Work hard don't



- A. do
- B. make
- C. create
- D. **give up**

Fill in the blank with words from the list below. There is an extra word.

Argue

create

selfish

Make

1. Nasser loves only himself, so he is **selfish**
2. Why do you always **Argue** with your sister?
3. The company is going to **create** a website page.
4. Don't **Make** noise! Your father is sleeping.

Grammar

Read the following sentences then choose the correct answer:



1. The children.....to the cinema now.



- A. walk
- B. walks
- C. walked
- D. **are walking**



2. My cousins..... swimming every summer.



- A. **go**
- B. goes
- C. went
- D. are going



3. My brother Saied is.....than me.



- A. tall
- B. **taller**
- C. tallest
- D. more taller



4. If he hard, he will succeed in the test.



- A. study
- B. **studies**
- C. studied
- D. studying

Do as shown between the brackets.



1- Snake is (dangerous) than dog.

(CORRECT)



Snake is more dangerous than dog.



2- They (eat) their dinner at the moment.

(Correct the verb)



They are eating their dinner at the moment.



3- Tamer is a doctor. He helped me yesterday.

(Join using: who)



Tamer is the doctor who helped me yesterday.



4- my father always.....(wake) up early.

(Correct the verb.)



my father always wakes up early

writing

2- Write a post presenting yourself to your fans on your blog.

Helping ideas:

- your personal information
- sports you play
- hobbies
- interests

Hello, My name is Abdullah. I am 14 years old .I am a student. I like sport very much. I want to be a good player like Mohamed Salah. I have many interests. I like reading. I read a lot in my free time. I always go to the library. reading is my favorite hobby. I like reading adventure stories. My father encourages me to read a lot. He bought me a lot of books. I also like running and practicing sports.



Never say never

Yaah! Moo!

Never give up

